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To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to say that I DO NOT want an extension to be made of the Emergency Bill
(until the 31st of October) in QLD.
The extension of powers is based on Covid deaths in QLD and Covid numbers.
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data. These measures are
completely unnecessary and would be a complete abuse of power by the QLD government.
Kind Regards,
Emma Forsberg
Early Childhood Educator
B. Social Work
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